
Underground Tank Removal Requirements  
for the cities of  

Brisbane, Daly City and Pacifica: 
  

 
-You must have a permit from San Mateo County 
Environmental Health for an underground tank removal.  
  
-Also apply for a fire department permit for the tank 
removal.  Permits can be applied for at our administrative office 
located at 10 Wembley Dr. Daly City.  650-991-8038.  Fees for 
this permit can be found on the Business Assistance page under 
Fees.  
  
-A Fire Inspector must be on site with SMC Environmental 
Health during the actual removal.  
  
-Tanks must be inerted and verified with a meter before 
removal.  
  
-A 2A-10BC rated fire extinguisher with a current service tag 
attached must be on site. 


